
SPECIAL MEETING 
MARCH 8, 2011 

 
A special meeting of the Mayor and Common Council of the Borough of Ogdensburg, 
Sussex County, New Jersey, was held in the Council Chambers, in the Borough Hall on  
March 8, 2011. 
 
Mayor Ciasullo called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Upon roll call the following Council Members appeared and answered the call: Andrews, 
Hann, Ingerto, McGuire, Opilla.  Absent: Wolstenholme.  Also in attendance was 
Borough Auditor, Tom Ferry. 
 
Notice requirements of the Open Public Meeting Act, NJSA 10:4-6 have been satisfied 
with a schedule of all meetings, together with the time, location and agenda of same 
being sent to the NEW JERSEY HERALD and NEW JERSEY SUNDAY HERALD and 
posted on the bulletin board in the Borough Hall on March 1, 2011. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to hold a budget workshop.  Borough auditor went over 
deferred charges and informed Mayor and Council that another $31,641 would have to be 
cut from the budget. Council discussed the salaries for 2010 and 2010 salaries with 
furloughs. The total amount for 2010 furloughs came to $13,452. Council discussed the 
reopening of the recycling center. Also discussed tax increase of 5.5%, which comes to 
$55.00 on a $100,000 house.  There was discussion on the lifeguards regarding salaries 
and a meeting with the ORA to see if they will cover money for the swim meets.  There 
was discussion on cutting $500.00 from the eye and dental benefits. 
 
There being no further business, Councilman Hann moved, Councilman McGuire 
seconded motion to adjourn the meeting.  Yeas:  Andrews, Hann, Ingerto, McGuire, 
Opilla. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:34 p.m.. 
 
 
 
_________________________   ______________________________    
     Borough Clerk         Mayor 


